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   MARCH 2018 

 
 
By way of a final opportunity to remind all parents and friends of Le Rocquier School PTA, 
please note that our Easter Bingo event will be held on the evening of the last day of term: 
Thursday, 29th March 2018! An abundance of chocolate Easter eggs and some cash prizes - 
as well as a range of tremendous raffle prizes – will be available at this family-fun evening.   
 

 
 
PTA Car Boot Sales almost started again on 3rd March but cold and wet weather intervened 
and no stallholders ventured out, although your Chairman and Vice-Chairman did for a couple of 
hours!! Hopefully, Saturday 7th April (ie the weekend after the Easter weekend) will prove to 
be more successful and will herald the start of another busy season.  The next car boot sale 
after that will be held on Saturday 5th May and then 19th May, with subsequent bi-monthly 
events being held on 2nd and 16th June and 7th and 14th July – reverting to a first-
Saturday format in August (4th), September (1st) and October (6th).  All these are likely 
to see a multitude of stalls with all manner of goods on offer, so why not come along and pick 
up a bargain or two! 
 
A big thank you to all those who support us throughout the year. As you know, these events 
provide opportunities for the profitable disposal of those valuable items you have stored away in 
the garage and the loft and always meant to get around to disposing of but couldn’t quite bring 
yourself to sort out!! So why not come along and recycle your unwanted items, which might be 
exactly what someone else is looking for! 
 
The events are held from 8.30am to 1pm in the School’s main car park and there is plenty of 
parking. Pitches are £10 and you need to bring a table and/or a rug on which to display your 
wares. 
 

 
 
May I repeat the plea from the PTA for donations of any items of good quality school 
uniform which could be put to good use by Le Rocquier students whilst raising funds for the 
PTA.  
 



 
Another one for your diary…….!  By the time this Newsletter reaches you, plans will be well-
established for that ‘chocoholic’s delight’ which is our Easter Bingo event, to be held on 
Thursday, 29th March (the day before Good Friday). An abundance of chocolate Easter eggs 
and some cash prizes, as well as a range of tremendous raffle prizes, will be available for all you 
Bingo enthusiasts out there, young and old alike! Once again, many thanks to our sponsors for 
the donation of prizes. 
 
 

 
The next of the PTA’s relatively new fund-raising ventures for the PTA ‘Race Night’ will be held 
on Friday 11th May 2018 at the Ambassadeur Hotel, St Clement’s Coast Road.  
Entrance tickets to this ‘adults only’ event, including a ‘basket meal’, are only £10. Further 
details on invitations for parents and friends will follow – keep a look out for publicity at School 
and the next edition of the PTA Newsletter. 
 
 

 
The PTA 100 Club for 2017/2018 is well underway and the prize draws for February and 
March were made at a recent PTA Committee meeting, resulting in a £50 prize being won by 
No. 91. Thank you to all our 100 Club members for their support. Remember: for only £12 a 
year (now only £5 for April to August) you have the chance to win a £50 prize each month until 
August. You can have more than one membership, so why not get at least one for each 
member of the family! 
 
 

 
Funds are always needed to support the School, so please support our various ongoing fund-
raising activities, including the Le Rocquier School PTA CI Co-Operative Society Share No. 
which is 313660 - you can use this at any of the Co-Op shops.  Even if you only use the PTA 
number once a month, this would be a great help in boosting funds. 
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Please support your school’s PTA by attending events and 
through taking out 100 Club membership/s! 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you all in March and subsequent car boot sales and thank you for 
your continuing support in the coming months.  Best wishes for Easter. 
 
 
Peter Monamy 
Chairman 
 
 
Contact the PTA through the School website www.lerocquier.com or e-mail us at 
pta@lrs.sch.je or through Facebook: lerocquierPTA 
 
 
 
Twitter: www.twitter.com/Le Rocquier 

 
 
 
Facebook page: www.facebook.com/LeRocquier 
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LE ROCQUIER SCHOOL PTA - 100 CLUB APPLICATION FORM 

 
 
I would like to purchase …..…… ticket(s) for Le Rocquier School PTA 100 Club. Tickets are 
currently £5 each (for April to August 2018). 
 
 
Whole-year membership runs from September 2017 to August 2018, with monthly draws for 
£50 prizes and £100 for the December draw. 
 
 
I enclose a cheque in the amount of £ ................ payable to “Le Rocquier School PTA”. 
 
 
Please complete in block capitals: 
 
Name:  
 
................................................................................................................................. 
 
 
Address: 
 
................................................................................................................................. 
 
................................................................................................................................. 
 
................................................................................................................................. 
 
................................................................................................................................. 
 
Postcode: ............................... 
 
Telephone: ……...………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN APPLICATION FORM ALONG WITH CHEQUE/CASH TO: 
 
 

Mrs. Samantha Ennis 
41 Le Benefice 

Le Marais 
St Clement 

JE2 6BF 
 


